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Equality Committee Meeting

Minutes: 13th March 2013
Present: F McAlinden, N Hunter, LA Connick P4a, P4c, P4d, 
          P5b, P5c, P5d, P6a, P6b, P6c, P7b, P7c Class 
           Representatives.
1. Katie welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
2. Information stall at Parent Consultation evenings:
· Iona and Katie can attend on Tuesday and Kirsty on Wednesday. The other reps will check again with parents and will let Miss McAlinden know at the next meeting.

· It was agreed to display Show Racism the Red Card posters, UNCRC leaflets and posters and photographs of class charters.

· We will plan an extra meeting next week to fold leaflets and cut out flashcards.
3. Presenting at assembly:
· We will present at assembly in April. 
· It was suggested that we could make a video clip based on a role-play situation out in the playground. Demonstrating the importance of rights and corresponding responsibilities.
· Preparing for assembly will be our first project after the Easter holidays.

4. Equality Day:

· Look at the Equality Calendar and try to tie in our school Equality day with this. Perhaps in May.

· Suggestions of activities included – each stage within the school doing a role-play based on one of the rights of the child. Swap around classrooms and do a different activity in each class similar to the World Book Day format.

· Dressing up - ideas included, something which is unique to you, opposite of your favourite things, each stage wear a different colour or fair-trade colours.

· It was also suggested that we link up with the fair trade committee and they could set up a tuck stall that day.
· We could invite visitors to school that day to speak to different classes. Suggestions included Fairtrade, Oxfam, Barnardos and Show Racism the Red Card.

5. Feedback from reps about class issues:
· Most issues discussed are related to the Muga and use of footballs. Mrs Connick will remind pupils at assembly of the Muga timetable and it was suggested that reps work with their class/stage to come up with suitable timetables for what ball games will be played etc…

6. Date of the next meeting Wednesday 20th March - where consent forms will be issued and reps with prepare resources for the information stall.
Miss McAlinden thanked everyone and closed the meeting.

